From:
Sent:

Subject: FW: Concerning the plan for 12 chalcot Crescent-roof extension.

Hello,

Thank you,

From: jacqueline warner I

Sent: 15 August 2023 18:07
To: Daren Zuk <Daren.Zuk@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Concerning the plan for 12 chalcot Crescent-roof extension.

Dear Sir,

As a long standing resident of Chalcot Crescent.(We moved here in 1977.)

I would like to register my opposition to the plan for the roof extension at number 12 Chalcot Crescent.

We all agree that the original sixties decision to allow such a "blight" on this lovely street,has been deplorable.
| would prefer a plan which would not draw even more attention to it.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs, Jacqueline Warner,

number 10 Chalcot Crescent,

Primrose Hill,

London NW1 8YD



